
 

 

City Commission Agenda Item 
 

Meeting Date: March 21, 2023 

From: Eric Burr, Chief of Police 

Item: Introduce and swear in of new police officer Shannese Herrick 

 

Purpose:  Introduce and swear in new police officer Shannese Herrick.  

Background:   

Shannese Herrick started employment with the Arkansas City Police Department on March 6th, 2023, as a full-time 
police officer. Shannese comes to the department after working at Newkirk Police Department for the last three 
years. She is currently certified through the State of Oklahoma and will be working to get her status transferred to 
Kansas.  

Commission Options: 

 

 Fiscal Impact:     

Amount:       

Fund:          Department:          Expense Code:       

Included in budget Grant Bonds    Other Not Budgeted  

 

Approved for Agenda by: 

 

 

 

 Randy Frazer, City Manager  

 

 


